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Girls Summer HOCKEY TRAINING 2021 
(current Year 7, Year 8 and 9) 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This summer, Princethorpe College will be hosting a Hockey training camp for girls going 
into Year 8, Year 9 and Year 10. The camp is offered to all girls in these year groups and it 
is not compulsory to attend. It is however, a great opportunity to engage in hockey after a 
disrupted season and a long summer break. The girls will be given the opportunity to 
develop the core skills of the game, in addition to some gameplay activities. This camp is 
suitable for all abilities and is for both outfield players and Goal Keepers.  
 
The camp will be run by MT13, an acclaimed company with a long history or running elite 
level training camps at both school and club level. This is an exciting opportunity for the girls 
to learn from experienced coaches who have played and coached hockey to a high level. 
The camp is open to those pupils who will play in next season’s U13, U14 and U15 teams 
(current Years 7, 8 & 9).  
 
The session will be held at Princethorpe College on the following dates (based on the year 
group they will be going into next year): 
 

• Year 10 Wednesday 1 September 2021 10:00 to 16:00 

• Year 8 and 9 Thursday 2 September 2021 10:00 to 16:00 
 
The cost of the training camp will be £30 per day to pay for the coaching services of MT13. 
This represents excellent value for money for the time and quality of coaching provided.  
 
Please click here to indicate your daughter’s attendance at the training sessions this 
summer. Please can you complete the attached form by Monday 12 July 2021 so that we 
can confirm numbers with MT13. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to extend my thanks to you for supporting Princethorpe 
Hockey throughout the season. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jen Law 
 
Head of Girls Games 
Princethorpe College 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oGXXY6OqTEihAfp3SMe2NzVbT92yKNlAmG9z-tOgVfdUNlc4N0syWVU5T1VaSjUzSzk0SUhQOTNJWi4u

